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Comments: new Fee Schedule

 

This is so very wrong to charge a Group of Scouting individuals more for the use of this area. We comply to all of

the rules the Forest Service stipulates and we do much more. We have rules set in place for leaving no trace

behind, whether it's our trace or that from someone else. We take good care of the area at all times.  Needless to

say I am against this New Fee. Camp Melakwa Cook

 


